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EXHIBIT D



From: Cohen, Jesse (02910)[/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE 
ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5CB2AC3A27E54ED88828AB3FF
113D51E-COHEN, JESS]

Sent: Fri 1/3/2025 12:09:25 AM (UTC)
Bcc:
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Subject: Connecting in 2025

Good evening,
 
I hope all is well! I'm not sure if you remember me, but I previously assisted you in securing a temp-to-
perm position through our team at Robert Half. I thought it would be beneficial to reconnect in 2025. 
If you're currently employed, I'd be keen to learn about how your role has evolved over time. 
 However, should you find yourself job-seeking, I'd be more than willing to extend a helping hand.
 
In addition, it would be appreciated if you could add me on LinkedIn as I aim to expand my network 
as we approach 2025. https://www.linkedin.com/in/jesse-cohen-084a6aba/
 
Lastly, if it wouldn't be too much trouble, would you be able to pass my contact information on to 
your managers or hiring managers within your organization? This would help me tremendously in 
establishing new relationships in 2025. For your convenience, my direct cell phone number is 

 and here is the link to my LinkedIn profile- https://www.linkedin.com/in/jesse-cohen-
084a6aba/, which you can share if you feel comfortable doing so.
 
Happy New Year, and I look forward to reconnecting with you!
 
-Jesse
 
Jesse Cohen
Robert Half  
Senior Vice President | Practice Director 
Downtown | Wall Street - Union Square
(212)-482-5260 | (917)-727-2998
One Liberty Plaza, New York | NY 10006 USA
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